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Monday 22nd April 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am delighted to invite you to our first ‘Maths Learning Together'
morning on Friday 10th May 2024. At Forest Academy, we strongly believe in the power of
collaboration between school and home to support your child's education. The ‘Maths Learning
Together' sessions provide a wonderful opportunity for you to step into the shoes of your child and
experience first-hand what and how they learn maths in our classrooms.

The focus of our second session will be on maths, including arithmetic skills, a fundamental skill
that lays the foundation for a lifetime of learning. We will begin promptly at 8:50am and conclude at
9:30am.

In the interests of making the event run as smoothly as possible, we kindly request that all parents
who wish to join us for the ‘Maths Learning Together’ session and all children, from Year 1 to Year
6, use the vehicle gates to enter the school premises for this day only. Parents will then gather in
the school hall for a brief but essential safeguarding briefing before they are directed to their
respective classrooms. Parents with children in Reception (Ash Class) can arrive with their child at
8.30am via the KS1 playground as usual.

To maintain safeguarding protocols, given the number of parents present, we regretfully cannot
accommodate visits to multiple classrooms during this session. For those parents with children in
different year groups, we kindly ask that you choose one classroom to visit on this occasion.
Please rest assured that '‘Maths Learning Together' mornings will be a recurring event throughout
the academic year, providing you with ample opportunities to explore other classrooms in the
months ahead. Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate younger siblings as children will be
undertaking their regular lessons.

During the session, you will have the chance to work alongside your child in a maths lesson,
gaining insights into their progress and discovering the techniques we use to teach mathematical
skills.
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At 9:25am, a bell will signal the end of the session, at which point parents will be guided back to
the school office for departure. We appreciate your cooperation in following these procedures to
ensure the safety and smooth flow of the event.

We look forward to welcoming you on Friday 10th May 2024 for this special ‘Maths Learning
Together' morning. Your active participation in your child's education is invaluable, and together,
we can create a brighter future for our pupils.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our
school office. Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child's education.

Yours sincerely,

SR

Mrs. S Lloyd
Headteacher
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